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From: Meehan, Claire@DOC <Claire.Meehan@conservation.ca.gov>
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2022, 4:56 PM
To: Nick Criss <ncriss@mono.ca.gov>
Subject: FW: No Comment Letter for Black Point Cinder Mine

You don't often get email from claire.meehan@conservation.ca.gov. Learn why this is important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]
 
Hi Nick,
 
Sent to wrong email
Hope you receive this and let me know if you have any questions!

From: Meehan, Claire@DOC 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2022 4:52 PM
To: ncriss@monoca.gov
Cc: MacLeod, Ian@DOC <Ian.MacLeod@conservation.ca.gov>; Rader, David@DOC
(David.Rader@conservation.ca.gov) <David.Rader@conservation.ca.gov>; Moore, Jacquelynn@DOC
<Jacquelynn.Moore@conservation.ca.gov>; sierraaggregate@gmail.com
Subject: No Comment Letter for Black Point Cinder Mine
 
 
PROPOSED RECLAMATION PLAN AMENDMENT
BLACK POINT CINDER MINE (CA MINE ID: #91-26-0001)

Dear Nick Criss:
 
The Department of Conservation’s Division of Mine Reclamation (Division) received
a complete submittal for the Black Point Cinder Mine from the County of Mono
(County) on February 15, 2022. The County is the lead agency under the Surface
Mining and Reclamation Act of 1975 (SMARA; Public Resources Code (PRC) Section
2710 et seq.). This mine is operated by Sierra Aggregates CO. Inc.
 
SMARA and associated regulations (California Code of Regulations Title 14, Division
2, Chapter 8, Subchapter 1, Articles 1 and 9) require that specific items be
addressed or included in reclamation plans. Pursuant to PRC Section 2772.1 (b)(2),
Division staff has reviewed the proposed reclamation plan amendment and
associated documents in the administrative files and provides no specific
comments at this time.
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The Division looks forward to receiving a 30-day notice that the County intends to
approve the reclamation plan. If you have any questions, please contact me at
(916) 323-9198.

Sincerely,
 

Claire A. Meehan
Restoration Ecologist
Division of Mine Reclamation
 
California Department of Conservation
715 P Street, MS 1905, Sacramento, CA 95814
Email: claire.meehan@conservation.ca.gov
Work Cell: (916) 639-5238
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